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“The science of today is the technology of tomorrow.” 

 
The students of Grades 8, 9, and 11 of National Public School, 

Kengeri, Bengaluru, participated in ANU YATRA 2025, organized 

by RV College of Engineering, Bengaluru, on 27 January, 2025. The 

event aimed to promote intellectual and creative skills among 

students by providing a platform to showcase their talents. It 

featured a Quiz Competition and a Painting/Sketching contest. 

The competition witnessed enthusiastic participation from multiple 

schools, challenging students' knowledge and creativity.  

Our students, Daksha of Grade 11, Bhuvan L of Grade 9 and 

Akanksha of Grade 8 secured first place in quiz competition and 

were declared winners. In Painting and Sketching Competition, 

Manasi Varun of Grade 11 secured First Place and was declared 

winner. 

ANU YATRA 2025 was a grand success, fostering healthy 

competition and encouraging students to expand their knowledge 

and creativity. The winners were recognized for their outstanding 

performances, and all participants were appreciated. RV College of 

Engineering’s initiative to inspire young minds to excel was 

commendable. Indeed this event was a memorable one. 


